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CITY OF SAN ANTONIO 
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Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Florencio Pefia, Director, Development Services Department 

THROUGH: Terry M. Brechtel, City Manager 

COPY: Christopher J. Brady, Assistant City Manager; File 

SUBJECT: Street Name Change from Durango Blvd. E. to HF Garcia 

DATE: December 12,2002 

SUMMARY AND RECOMMENDATIONS 

Ordinance requests the street name change of a portion of Durango Blvd. E. (between 111 37 on 
the east and IH 35 to the west) to H.F. Garcia. 

Staff recommends approval. 

BACKGROUND 
A request to change a portion of Durango Blvd. E. (between IH 37 on the east to M 35 on the 
west) to HF Garcia was submitted by Councilman Bobby Perez (please see attached). The Street 
Name Change Committee approved the request at a public hearing held on May 1,2002. After 
receiving Unified Development Code approval, as required by ordinance, the Committee elected 
to forward the request to City Council. 

POLICY ANALYSIS 

The U.S. Postal Service and City Public Service voiced no objections to the name change. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

The $250.00 application processing fee and $2,875.32 for the replacement of street signs has 
been paid. The applicants will raise funds for the remaining costs for replacement of Highway 
signage, estimated at approximately S 100,000. 
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